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Docket No. 50-416 May 19, 1994

Mr. W. W. Watson
Project Manager
Bechtel Power Corporation
P.O. Box 808, 4600 W. Main
Russellville, Arkansas 72801

Dear Mr. Watson:
,

SUBJECT: GRAND GULF NUCLEAR STATION SERVICE LIST UPDATE

This letter is in the interest of paperwork reduction and in regard tu
requests by individuals to be deleted from our mail list for the Grar.d Gulf
Nuclear Station (GGNS).

We would appreciate it if you would respond to us, in writing, within 30 days
of receipt of this letter. If we do not hear from you, we will assume that
you do not wish to continue to receive documents concerning the GGNS and we
will remove you from our mailing list. Please send your response to
Patricia J. Noonan, Licensing Assistant, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission,
Washington, DC 20555. If you have any questions you may contact Ms. Noonan on
(301) 504-1316.

Sincerely,
f
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Paul W. O'Connor, Senior Project Manager
Project Directcrate IV-1
Division of Reactor Projects - III/IV
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
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May 19, 1994

Docket No. 50-416 !

,

Mr. W. W.. Watson
Project-Manager
Bechtel Power Corporation

,

P.O. Box 808, 4600 W. Main
Russellville, Arkansas 72801

Dear Mr. Watson:

SUBJECT: GRAND GULF NUCLEAR STATION SERVICE LIST-UPDATE ,

This letter is in the interest of paperwork reduction and in regard to .

requests by individuals to be deleted from our mail list for the Grand Gulf :

Nuclear Station (GGNS).

We would appreciate it if-you would respond to us, in writing, within 30 days -

- of receipt of this letter. If we do not hear from you, we will assume that'

you do.not wish to continue to receive documents concerning the GGNS and we
will. remove you from our mailing list. Please send your response to-

. :
Patricia J. Noonan, Licensing Assistant, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, :
Washington, DC 20555. If you have any questions you may contact. Ms. Noonan.on. ;

(301) 504-1316. .

Sincerely,
)

,

1

Paul W. O'Connor, Senior Project Manager- j
Project Directorate IV-1 J

Division of Re' actor Projects - III/IV
Office of Nuclear. Reactor Regulation
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